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Welcome Back to ABLE - A Welcome Message from the Secondary Principal 
 
Dear Secondary School Families,  
 
It is my pleasure to welcome new and returning families to the 21-22 school year! I am thrilled 
to have students physically back in our classrooms!  The teachers have been hard at work 
planning, preparing and are ready to welcome our ABLE students. Our staff eagerly awaits to 
witness their laugher, energy, and enthusiasm for learning.  
 
I would encourage you to check out our website and social media pages, to stay up to date with 
the latest information regarding the Secondary School. These sites provide great information to 
many of the questions you may have. In addition, you can find contact information for our 
amazing faculty.  
www.ablecharter.com   www.facebook.com/ablecharter   www.instagram.com/ablecharter    
 
I’m honored to serve as the Secondary School Principal of ABLE Charter Schools. Secondary 
School is comprised of grades 5 through 12th. It is great to be a part of a community where 
students, teachers, and parents care for each other and strive to build meaningful relationships 
that support academic growth. As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions, 
comments, or concerns 209-478-1600 or at julie.porta@ablecharter.com.  
 
I am looking forward to a great school year!!  
 
Julie Porta 
Secondary School Principal 
 

http://www.ablecharter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ablecharter
http://www.instagram.com/ablecharter
mailto:julie.porta@ablecharter.com

